Hello Scouters!  

I’m Terry Dunn, and I have the privilege of serving as Chairman of the 2010 National Scout Jamboree 

Welcome to the staff of our 100th anniversary jamboree and thank you for volunteering for this important and historic event.  

During this jamboree, it’s critical we put our best foot forward, and I know I can count on our more than 8,000 staff members to do just that.  

The training you are about to take is a vital part of your staff experience for the jamboree.  We’ve never had the opportunity to do this kind of training before, so in order to achieve consistency of message, please give us your undivided attention.  

Your actions, uniform dress, and your attitude directly reflect on our program and of course, this jamboree.  As you know, we’re here to serve the youth members of our movement, so let’s work together to make this the best, most exciting, fun-filled, safest jamboree ever!

Thank you for all you do, and have a great training session.

